Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
THE CORRADINO GROUP, INC.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, July 15, 2025, 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

PLACES: The Construction Open House will be held virtually and in person.
The Virtual Public Meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 15, 2025, from 500 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. Please use the following link to register: https://tinyurl.com/SR7GladestoBridgebrook. You may also call +1(562)247-8422, Access Code: 600-365-065.
The In-Person Construction Open House is scheduled for Tuesday, July 15, 2025, 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. at the Palm Beach County West Boca Branch Library — Large Conference Room, located at 18685 State Road, Boca Raton, FL 33498
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: State Road (SR) 7/US 441 Resurfacing, Restoration and Rehabilitation (RRR) Project from north of SR 808/Glades Road to north of Bridgebrook Drive.
The project improvements consist of milling and repaving the existing roadway throughout the project limits to enhance infrastructure resilience and improve safety for the community; restriping the roadway to provide seven-foot wide bicycle lanes throughout the project limits to enhance cyclist safety; constructing a new six-foot wide sidewalk along the east side of SR 7/US 441 from the West Boca Plaza to Kimberly Boulevard to enhance pedestrian accessibility; upgrading curb ramps and replacing sections of the
existing sidewalk to enhance safety and connectivity for pedestrians; upgrading pedestrian signals with new LED countdown timers at Kimberly Boulevard, New England Boulevard, CR 794/Yamato Road, Boca Chase Drive/Boca Gardens Parkway, and Clint Moore Road to enhance pedestrian accessibility; upgrading lighting for pedestrian crosswalks at all signalized intersections for pedestrian and motorist safety; upgrading signage and pavement markings, including installing green bicycle markings at right turn lanes,
to enhance visibility and safety.
Construction will begin in July 2025 and is estimated to be completed Late 2026. The cost is $9.5 million.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No Agenda

For more information, you may contact: Melissa Readling, Community Outreach Specialist, at (772)577-8803 or by email at mreadling@corradino.com.
